
 

5.2.3.5 NZILA Executive Elections – Call for Nominations 

NZILA EXECUTIVE ELECTIONS 
 
Call for Nominations for the Executive Committee (2019 – 2021) of  
the New Zealand Institute of Landscape Architects Tuia Pito Ora Incorporated. 
 
 
 
Nominations are hereby called for the Executive Committee of the New Zealand Institute of 
Landscape Architects Tuia Pito Ora Incorporated for its forthcoming term.  The term of office is 
two years and commences immediately after the 2019 Annual General Meeting on Friday 5 April 
2019. 
 
The election for the Executive Committee will be held by electronic ballot: 
 
Voting Opens: 28 January 2019 
Voting Closes: 18 February 2019 
 
Results will be notified shortly thereafter. 
 
THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE: positions to be filled are as follows: 
 
1. Seven (7) Committee members, one of whom shall serve as Vice-President. 
 
The office of Vice-President shall be assigned by the incoming Committee. The Vice-President 
shall be a Registered Member. 
 

The majority of the Committee shall be Registered Members, which allows up to three graduate 
members of the Committee. 
 
Life, Registered, Non-Registered and Graduate members are able to participate freely in the 
nomination and voting process, provided they are financial members (i.e. have no outstanding 
subscriptions or dues).   
 
Any number of candidates may be nominated. A separate form is to be used for each nomination. 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN  
the completed Nomination Form by midnight Wednesday 5th December 2018 
(Receipt of a nomination form after this time will be deemed invalid). 
 
 
TO: NZILA  

via email to: 
admin@nzila.co.nz 

 
 
 


